
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

12/03/2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 have been given a very exciting opportunity to perform their Street Child Project with UROCK at the 

Undercroft theatre in Serpentine Green Shopping Centre on Tuesday 19th March 2019. 

 

The Undercroft is situated at the far end of Serpentine Green Shopping Centre- past the large travel agents, 

large toilets, café and down the escalators.  

 

We have only just received confirmation of the venue and timings, and appreciate that this does not give 

families a lot of time to plan ahead and make arrangements.  However, we feel that this is a unique 

opportunity for the children to perform on a stage.  They will also be able to view and use the lighting and 

sound technical equipment, as well as showcasing their hard work.  

 

The children will leave Norwood at 12pm and travel by coach to spend the afternoon rehearsing ready for a 

performance to family members and staff from other schools from 6-7pm.  Children will be on site at the 

Undercroft from 12pm until the end of the performance at 7pm in the care of Norwood staff members. 

They will require two packed meals: one for lunch and one for their evening meal.  Please also include 

drinks.  If your child receives a free school meal, the kitchen can provide a high five meal for your child’s 

lunch.  

 

Family members are required to purchase a ticket to view the performance.  This is a small venue and each 

family can only be allocated two seats.  In order to avoid disappointment, you will be provided with two 

vouchers from Norwood which will enable you to purchase two seats on the evening.  You must bring 

your vouchers with you on the evening or you may not be able to purchase a ticket to gain entry. 

Tickets are £3 each which you will be able to purchase on the door of the Undercroft on the evening of the 

performance providing you have your Norwood ticket voucher.  Please arrive from 5:30pm to purchase 

tickets.  If you give permission for your child to attend but will not be viewing the performance, 

please collect your child from the Undercroft at 7pm.  

 

Children should wear their white PE top, black/grey tracksuit bottoms and trainers for this so they must 

bring it with them on Tuesday 19th March.  

 

We will need to know if your child does not wish/is unable to attend the event.  In this case, your child will 

remain at school for the usual school day and learning will be provided for them.  Please collect as usual at 

3:15pm. 

 

Please complete the slip below by Friday 15th March 2019.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss H. Johnson  Mrs J.Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher  English Subject Leader Headteacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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Year 4 Street Child Project with UROCK performance- Tuesday 19th March 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

My child is able/is unable to attend the rehearsals and performance from 12pm-7pm. *Please delete as 

appropriate.  

 

A family member will be attending the performance. 

 

 

A family member will not be attending the performance but we will arrange for someone to collect our child 

at 7pm.  

Name of adult collecting: _______________________________________ 

 

 

Signed _______________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

 


